Dear Saqib
Approved from my side. 
The concerned UCPO may be issued written warning as recommended.
Regards
Dr Nida Ali
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From: Saqib Atta <saqib@ctc.org.pk>
Sent: Friday, September 27, 2019 12:10:13 PM
To: Ali, Nida <alini@who.int>
Cc: naila@ctc.org.pk <naila@ctc.org.pk>
Subject: FW: 2 days leave without approval 
[bookmark: _GoBack]

Dear Dr Nida,

Your approval is required for below mentioned complaint against UCPO Inayat for further action.

Regards,


Saqib Atta
Regional Co-ordinator 
CHIP Training & Consulting (Pvt) Ltd.           
Cell: 0345-5009369
 www.ctc.org.pk  

From: Waheed Miraj [mailto:areacoordinatorislamabad@gmail.com] 
Sent: Tuesday, August 20, 2019 1:13 AM
To: Dr shumaila Akbar; Naila
Cc: inayat sameer; Nida Ali; AmnaAmjad; Kiran Shah
Subject: Re: 2 days leave without approval

Dear Dr. Shumaila,
Thank you for the email, however, you could have explained the situation more clearly.

Dear Ms. Naila,
As already mentioned in the email by Dr. Shumaila, Mr. Inayat who is a UCPO of Rural-2 UC, however, he is working at our office for data support as a special task assigned to him by the undersigned. The protocols for data support staff include permission (and information) from both the PEO as well from the undersigned even for leaving the office for a short period of time. Mr. Inayat, who has been verbally warned for not keeping the undersigned in loop for one-two times about his leave in the past. On this Eid, he left for his native town earlier where he asked his supervisor for leave on Friday (15th August) verbally which wasn't entertained. The PEO asked him for an email requesting leave on the said date, however, he failed to take formal approval via email not only for Friday but he also didn't appear for his duties on Saturday which was a working day. He was asked for explanation by the undersigned via an internal email where he failed to give any justified reasons. 

In this regard, I would like to suggest a "WRITTEN WARNING" to him for his casual attitude towards his duties and remaining absent without formal approval. 

Thanks. 

On Mon, 19 Aug 2019 at 21:28, Dr shumaila Akbar <drshumailaakbar@yahoo.com> wrote:

Respected sir,
It is to bring in your knowledge, that  Ucpo Mr Inayat (Rural 2 MCI Islamabad), took two days off on 16th & 17th August 2019 without written email & approval from his supervisor.
On interrogation and asking  his reply was as below:-
“ I would like to state my position and the reasons behind the delay of not informing on time which became the reason of your embarrassment. On last working day, I was informed that an FIR was filed against my brother due to which I had to leave on emergency basis in order to do necessary arrangements. I couldn't inform in writing but Dr. Shumaila was verbally informed about the leave. I couldn't provide the information in writing because I was in a hurry. After that, we got busy in eid holidays which caused further delay.
Sir, with utmost respect I would like to apologize for not informing on time and give you my assurances that this practice would not be followed in future. I'm deeply sorry for not being able to come up on your expectations”.
It is requested that this action should be dealt according to SOP”s.
Regards 
Dr Shumaila Akbar 
PEO WHO
Islamabad 



-- 
Dr. Waheed Miraj
Area Coordinator
WHO Islamabad 

